
              
 

ELMIRA WATER BOARD 
ADVERTISEMENT 

 
Hydrofluorosilicic Acid 

 

PLEASE TAKE NOTICE, sealed bids for Hydrofluorosilicic Acid will be received by the Elmira Water Board at its 

office at 261 West Water Street, Elmira, NY  14901 (contact phone #607-733-9179 ext 1210).  Sealed bids will 

be accepted until 11:00 AM; EST on Friday, July 23, 2021.  At this time, the bids will then be opened publicly 

and read aloud. 

Detailed specifications covering the above listed item is available on the Elmira Water Board website: 

www.elmirawaterboard.org.  The Board reserves the right to reject any or all bids and to re-advertise for new 

bids at its discretion. 

Bids must be submitted to:  Denise Mullaney, Executive Secretary.   Bids must be in sealed envelopes and the 

quoted material designated on the outside of the envelope.  Standard Non-Collusive Bidding Certificate, 

Waiver of Immunity and Certification of Bidder regarding Equal Employment Opportunity are to be properly 

executed and submitted with all bids. 

 

 

TO BE ADVERTISED ONCE:  Thursday, July 15, 2021. 


